
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
CITY COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 (Electronically and Telephonically) 

       July 20, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. 
 

Title 17 (Zoning) Amendments  
Case No. 21-0001-ORD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Goleta City Council WILL NOT conduct a public hearing on the above 
referenced item previously scheduled for Tuesday, July 20, 2021 at 5:30 P.M. 

 
When the item is rescheduled for hearing before the City Council, additional notice will be provided. For further 
information on the project, contact Andy Newkirk, Senior Planner, at 805-961-7544 or anewkirk@cityofgoleta.org. 
For inquiries in Spanish, please contact Sandra Rodriguez, Management Assistant, at 805-961-7576 or 
srodriguez@cityofgoleta.org.  
 
Publish Date: Santa Barbara Independent, July 15, 2021 
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